
Dear Board of Supervisors, 
 
I strongly encourage you not to renew the lethal-control contract with U.S. Fish and Wildlife and, 
instead, to contract with our own Mendocino County animal Care for non-lethal control of problem 
wildlife. 
 
Sincerely, 
Steve F. Sapontzis, Ph.D. 
President 
Second Chance, Helping the pets of People in Need 

 


